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Student Spotlight
QUESTION & ANSWER

Name: Enma

Grade: 6th

What's your favorite subject? Gym

What do you want to be when you grow up? 

How long have you attended Lighthouse Academy? 

How has the Lighthouse Academy at Newburg
impacted you?  The Lighthouse has made me feel
good as a friend and to talk to other people.

What's your favorite memory at Lighthouse? Where
the people came and got me like to read with my
friends.

Why is Lighthouse important to kids across
Louisville?  Because to be nice and get lesson(s)
from people or do work here. 

      Nurse

      3 years

Fall Break

9/29/22 -  9/30/22

Winter Break

12/19/22 -  1 /2/23

Thanksgiving Break

11/23/22 -  1 1 /25/22

(JCPS Break Schedule) 
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2022 Middletown Methodist Golf Scramble
BY:  AL KIRKPATRICK

On August 15th, the Middletown United Methodist Men held

another Middletown Masters Golf Scramble at Oldham

County Country Club to benefit the Lighthouse Academy at

Newburg. 

The event was fun for all that came to participate or

volunteer. The venue and golf course personnel were

wonderful, and the food was terrific. Special thanks to Chick-

fil-A and Dairy Queen for their breakfast and lunch

donation. 

The Scramble had a total of 79 golfers tee off and the final

fundraising numbers are in. The Middletown Master’s Golf

Scramble raised $14,779.18, all of which will be donated to

the Lighthouse Academy at Newburg. Lighthouse will receive

another $735 from an associated silent auction, making the

total $15,514.18. Lighthouse wants to give a big “thank you” to

the Middletown Methodist men who have been doing this

for many years. Over the past 13 years, they have donated

almost $220,000 through this event.

2022 Health &
Back to School
Fair Success! 

1004 TOTAL

REGISTERED 

770 BACKPACKS

GIVEN AWAY WITH

SCHOOL SUPPLIES

73 PHYSICALS

700 FREE LUNCHES
























Growing Partnerships: 
A FOCUS ON HUMANA HEALTHY HORIZONS

HumanaBeginnings, formally known as Moms First, is a program designed to assist new moms

with education and appointments before and after childbirth. This program has implemented a

rewards system where moms can receive up to $110 in gift cards! 
Doula Services is another exciting, special program at Humana Healthy Horizons.  Moms get a

total of nine visits with a doula, four before the birth, four after, and one scheduled for delivery.

Humana Healthy Horizons is billed directly.
Haircuts for Kids School can be expensive at times. Children can benefit with two haircuts
during the school year covered by Humana Healthy Horizons.

Lighthouse Academy at Newburg is excited to announce a new 
partnership program! This fall, children and families might 
notice new plaques around Lighthouse. These plaques 
showcase a growing partnership program called Room Naming 
and Grade Sponsoring. This new program will enable local 
organizations to partner with Lighthouse Academy at Newburg
to help support Lighthouse students. The Room Naming and 
Grade Sponsoring program will allow new funds to be
circulated into the classrooms and common areas to purchase
needed items, like school supplies or even aid in appliance 
repairs. We are proud to share our first partner, Humana 
Healthy Horizons. Humana Healthy Horizons will sponsor our 
Kitchen, a vital room in our facility that provides students with one hot free meal a day in

connection to Dare to Care. The Kitchen will be renamed “Humana Healthy Horizons Kitchen” in

recognition of their support to all our students at Lighthouse Academy at Newburg.  

Humana Healthy Horizons, a segment of Humana Inc., is a managed care organization (MCO) that

offers Medicaid to residents across Kentucky, in addition to four other states. With close to 82

million Americans on Medicaid in the United States (1), Medicaid is an essential and important

service. Humana Healthy Horizons offers Medicaid eligibility based on income. In addition to

offering all required Medicaid services set by the state and government, Humana Healthy Horizons

has additional valued added benefits and rewards that sets them apart. Some of the unique programs

they offer are the following: 

Open enrollment is quickly approaching for Humana Healthy Horizons. Medicaid enrollment takes

place from October 17 – December 2, 2022. Skip the telephone wait and enquire about enrollment

with one-on-one help from Mary Beth, a KYNECTOR, at (502) 693-1588 or email at

marybeth.mullican@kipda.org. Click here to explore Humana Healthy Horizons.  

((1) Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services. https://www.medicaid.gov/medicaid/program-information/medicaid-and-chip-enrollment-data/report-

highlights/index.html. Accessed September 2022.  
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https://www.humana.com/medicaid/kentucky-medicaid
https://www.medicaid.gov/medicaid/program-information/medicaid-and-chip-enrollment-data/report-highlights/index.html
https://www.medicaid.gov/medicaid/program-information/medicaid-and-chip-enrollment-data/report-highlights/index.html

